ST KEVIN’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear parent/guardian,
Firstly, may I take this opportunity to say how deeply saddened I am that we will not be able to celebrate your child’s years of education in St Kevin’s in our normal way. No one could have ever imagined the unprecedented times we find ourselves in and my heart goes out to all of the children and their families.
We will be inviting the children up towards the end of June to collect their hoodie, yearbook and school report. However, this will have to be a quick visit and socially distanced in line with government guidelines. I will advise you of the day and times for this asap. 
We will be celebrating our Leaver’s Service with Fr Magill online towards the end of the month also. Again I will advise you of arrangements accordingly.

Please tell the children that they are never far from my mind and that, as soon as we can, – even if its months away – we will have them all back to St Kevin’s for a celebration of their time in St Kevin’s.
My email address is fkeegan344@c2kni.net – if there is anything I can personally do to help or support either your son / daughter or yourself over the coming weeks and months – even when they start big school - please do not hesitate to contact me. I am in school most days so you can phone me there also.
Take care and God bless.
TRANSITION TO POST PRIMARY SCHOOL
Normally at this time of the year, our P7 children participate in a number of events to help them both celebrate their 7 years as a pupil of St Kevin’s, and to begin the process of getting ready for their new post primary experience. We know that transitioning to post primary can be daunting for many of the children. There is no doubt that this year will be potentially more difficult for the children in light of the global pandemic.
We get some help with this process from the Full Service Community Network, whose transition worker normally facilitates a number of sessions with children in school to help with this preparation.
Obviously, things are very different this year.  However, we feel that because of this, the transition to post-primary schools is an even bigger priority for us as a school.
Full Service Community Network, along with Relate NI, hope to run four sessions with the children online using Zoom, (which I am sure most, if not all of you, have been using during lockdown to connect with your friends and family). 
For those without access to internet technology, they are also planning to provide face to face meetings in small groups, abiding by social distancing regulations
If you feel that your child would benefit from this opportunity, please email ann.pendleton@fscn.org.uk.
Please include your child’s name and St Kevin’s Primary School in the email. A member of the Full Service Community Network or Relate NI will then be in contact.
Kind regards,
Miss Keegan

Download Zoom by following the following link https://zoom.us/support/download

